
All students should arrive at school between 7:00 and 7:45 a.m. The bell rings at 7:45. Any students
arriving after 7:50 must be signed in by a parent in the school office and are considered tardy.

Please adhere to the dress code policy. Socks (or stockings/tights for girls ) are required and may be
of any color no emblem, logo or decoration and must cover the ankle and be visible. Belts should
be black, brown, navy blue, hunter green, or khaki with no emblems, logo, or decoration. Belts are

required for students in grades 2-5. For the complete dress code policy, please visit our school
handbook.

If your child is a car rider, please place the name card where it is visible for all staff calling names and
loading students in cars. This speeds up the process and allows everyone to know where each child

needs to be placed. If you need a car tag, please email katie.hoffpauir@cpsb.org
If you have a change in the way your child will be going home, phone calls need to be made no later
than 2:00 pm. unless an emergency situation arises. It starts to get very busy during that time, and we

need your help to ensure all our little ones are where they need to be. 
All students will be dismissed either in car line or bus line. For safety students are not to be picked up

from the front doors. Students will not be dismissed from the front office or allowed to sign out
between 2:30 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. We understand that circumstances do arise occasionally such as doctor

appointments. In such situations, your child will be released. Our ultimate priority is the safety and
well-being of your child. These measures have been taken to ensure that all students get home safely,

and have been proven effective. 

 
 

Welcome back to another great year at LeBleu Settlement Elementary! We have so many fun and exciting
activities planned for your child this year. Thank you for assisting in making this school year begin so
smoothly! For all our new parents, the school-wide newsletter contains information about upcoming

events, celebrations within our school, messages from our PTO, and lots of other information that will keep
you aware of the wonderful things happening at LSE. I would like to take this opportunity to remind you

about a few operational procedures that help the school function smoothly:
 

 
We look forward to working with you and your child and helping them reach their full potential. Every

decision made at our school will be in the best interest of the safety and well-being of the students at
LSE. We had a great turn-out for Meet and Greet and I just want to say WELCOME to what is certain to
be an amazing school year. We look forward to working together…..united we can achieve great things!

 
In heartfelt service,

Melanie Brady, 
Principal

  

WRANGLER NEWS
LeBleu Settlement Elementary 6509 Hwy. 3059 Lake Charles, La 70615

 

Phone: 337-217-4880     Fax: 337-217-4881     Office Hours for Registration: 9 to 12 Daily



Monthly newsletters will give you information and
guidance of what and how effective

communication is practiced throughout LeBleu
Settlement Elementary.

khaki or navy pants, shorts or skirts
blue jeans with no distressing or
embellishments and jean skirts 

white, navy or green collared shirts
current spirit shirts "Once a wrangler" (navy or

maroon) and navy LSE/ROPE. 
Throwback Thursdays can be any LSE shirt

socks are required with no emblems logo or
decoration and must be visible (at ankle)

Belts must be worn for grades 2-5

 
 

The school handbook has the complete dress code
policy.

 

Facebook: 
LeBleu Settlement Elementary

Parents
 

For the safety of our students security
questions must be answered to be

approved. This page will include things
like:

Upcoming events
Sharing school work/achievements

Announcements from the school
Dress up days and fun pictures

 
Please Note:

  Any concerns need to be addressed
through email to the homeroom teacher

or administration.

 

HOW DO I KNOW?

Student of the Month: 

Check the monthly
newsletters to see who our
Students of the Month are!

Starting in September!

UNIFORM POLICY

School Supply
Fees

Please pay online @ 
https://osp.osmsinc.com

 

Teachers are now
required to communicate

messages through
BBComm.  Remind

messages will no longer
be sent.



School Issued car tags must be used in the car line. 
 

Consistency of tags and colors will hep us wit ha safe and efficient car line. 
 All car riders have been sent home with a car tag issued from the school. If
you are needing another, please email katie.hoffpauir@cpsb.org and she will
send it ASAP.  We apologize for the inconvenience if you had purchased one

from a third party. 

Upcoming dates and events:

September 4th: LABOR DAY/   
 NO SCHOOL
September 14th: OPEN HOUSE &                                 
"Goodies with Grands"                 
 (see next page for details)
September 27th: Yearbook and
Group Pictures! Uniforms will be
worn
September 29th: Half Day of
school for Iowa High Homecoming.
Dismissal will start @ noon.



Open House 
and

Goodies with Grands
T H U R S D A Y ,  S E P T .  1 4 T H

5 : 0 0 - 6 : 0 0
P R E - K  -  5 T H  G R A D E

* T i t l e  I X  i n f o r m a t i o n  f o r  p a r e n t s
s e e  M r s .  F o n t e n o t  i n  t h e  l i b r a r y  
* P a r e n t a l  I n v o l v e m e n t  v i s i t  P T O  

t a b l e  i n  t h e  m a i n  h a l l  
* 4 t h  a n d  5 t h  L e a p  r e p o r t s  f r o m  

h o m e r o o m  t e a c h e r .  
* C u r r i c u l u m  i n f o r m a t i o n  w i l l  b e  
s h a r e d  i n  c l a s s r o o m s  * T e a c h e r s  
s h a r e  L D O E  L i t e r a c y  R e s o u r c e s  

f o r  P a r e n t s

G r a n d p a r e n t s  a r e  i n v i t e d  t o  s h a r e  t i m e  
w i t h  s t u d e n t s  i n  t h e  m u l t i p u r p o s e  r o o m

w h i l e  p a r e n t s  v i s i t  t h e  c l a s s r o o m s .
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